
      
 

 
 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

To:  Common Council 
From: John Weidl, City Manager 
Date: 5/10/24 
Re: Filling the Board of Zoning Appeals 
 
In a recent interview with Sherry Stanek for the position on the Board of Zoning Appeals, 
Sherry's experience and dedicated involvement in various community initiatives make her a 
highly commendable candidate for this role.   
 
Sherry brings with her a wealth of experience, having recently completed her 10th year of 
service on the Plan & Architectural Review Commission. In addition to her service on the Plan & 
Architectural Review Commission, Sherry has also made significant contributions as the chair of 
the Urban Forestry Board.  Currently, Sherry serves on the Ethics Board, showcasing her 
commitment to ensuring transparency and integrity in our local government processes.  
 
I recommend giving due consideration to Sherry Stanek's candidacy for the Board of Zoning 
Appeals. Her experience, proven leadership, and unwavering d education to our community 
make her an excellent choice to serve in this capacity. 
 
Best- 

 
John S. Weidl, City Manager 
 
JSW/RLM 

Office of the City Manager 
312 W. Whitewater Street, P.O. Box 178 
Whitewater, Wisconsin 53190 

www.whitewater-wi.gov 
Telephone: (262) 473-0104 
Fax: (262) 222-5901 


